

## San Diego County Sheriff's Department

Post Office Box 939062 • San Diego, California 92193-9062



Thomas J. Cooke, Undersheriff

October 18, 2011

Gary Stephens Chairman, Grant Committee

San Diego County Law Enforcement Foundation

Ware

Post Office Box 81087 San Diego, CA 92138-1087

Dear Mr. Stephens:

I wish to extend my sincere appreciation for your foundation's generous grant in the amount of \$10,292.90. The grant funds will enable us to provide a wound care teaching tool and AED trainers to our Detentions Bureau, a ballistic shield to our Lemon Grove Station and respirators to our Alpine Substation. These items will enhance life-safety capabilities for the public, detentions staff members, and patrol deputies.

Again, thank you for your continued support. It is greatly appreciated, especially during these challenging economic times.

Sincerely,

William D. Gore, Sheriff

WDG: aa